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Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

As an active hiker and camper, i prefer wilderness to remain wilderness.  Cabins absolutely don't belong in

designated Wilderness !

I implore the U.S. Forest Service to leave policy unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins.  This was the original

intent; these cabins were never meant to permanent and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the

Wilderness Act.


